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Our parents and families informed us that they were feeling like they needed a 

break from our communication, so we took a week off from the Parent and 

Family Weekly News. 

 

To share story ideas on the North Marion School District, email 

Communications Specialist Jillian Daley at 

jillian.daley@nmarion.k12.or.us.  
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